
Admissions Events

Now Enrolling for Fall 2014 

Tuesday, May 6, 2014 / Parent & Child OPEN HOUSE / 9 - 10 am 

Parents and their children, toddlers, 18 -36 months and pre-school children, ages 3 -
Kindergarten, are invited to join us for a morning visit. Parents and children can learn more
about the Montessori experience and environment and meet our Montessori trained teachers.
Let us know you are coming or just drop by. We are now enrolling children for the fall 2014. 

Daily Tours and Observations

Parents interested in the school may schedule a visit beginning in   October. Visits are
scheduled in the morning at 9 a.m. or 10 a.m.,   Monday through Friday and take roughly an
hour. For your first visit it   is best to leave your child at home so that you will have ample time to
  observe, ask questions, meet with the Head of School and the  Admissions Director.

Call us at 802.257.0500 to schedule a tour and classroom observation. Applications are
accepted year round. The best time to view the school is while classes are in session as it offers
an important opportunity to observe the  teacher-student relationships and the Montessori
classroom in action. Choosing  the right school is an important decision and the tour is an
essential  part of this process. 

Admissions
Please contact Lauren Campbell at 802.257.0500 ext *101 or send an email to lcampbell@hill
topmontessori.org
to inquire about the school or schedule a tour.
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